A note from Mrs Birss

A very warm welcome back to school everyone it is so good to be back and back to our learning together. Children have settled in now to the next step in their school journey in Year 1. If you have any concerns please speak to Miss Yates on a morning and I will get back to you either by phone or in person at the end of the day.



Year 1 Class 3 Autumn1 Newsletter

Important Reminders:

Can all items of clothing please have your child's name in please. We already have a few jumpers and cardigans left with no names in.

This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this term will be Toys

Your child will be learning about:

In history we will be learning about toys we have now and comparing them to toys in the past

In design technology we will be designing and preparing a healthy teddy bears picnic and making a puppet

In R.E we will be learning about the importance of the bible to Christians

Weekly reminders:

Children will need to come to school in outdoor P.E kit every Monday. Dark jogging bottoms, white t-shirt and dark zip front top.

Homework

Reading books and sounds will be sent out on Mondays and need to be returned on Fridays

Children will be bringing home their log in details for Edshed which is online homework, alongside reading, for Year 1

Special Event

We will be going on a special trip to find out more about toys in the past. We will send out information about this soon!

